SPECIAL THANKS

To the almost 40 church members who attended our Fall Congregational Meeting on
November 24. The proposed budget for 2025 was shared.

To everyone who has responded to our Stewardship Campaign with a financial pledge
commitment.

To all those who helped set up our Christmas Tree Lot.

To the 25 Port Washington High School students who helped unload our 448 Christmas
Trees. To Ralph Perez for recruiting the students. Special thanks to our own members: Sam
Pasten, Grant Eslinger, Graham Garthus, Mia Blum, Avery Roehrig, Elaina Perez, Simon
Gilhooly, Chloe Rychtik, and Kylee Olson!

To Jane Spalding for switching out our seasonal flowers in Fellowship Hall and to Jane, Jodi
Cowen, and Jennifer Dimmer for putting up our two Christmas Trees.

To our Property Team for overseeing every facet of our building, most recently, taking
inventory of valuable church items for our new insurance company.

To Mike Dimmer for cutting the grass one last time before the snow falls, and blowing out all
the leaves around church and Creekside Commons.

To Shandy Roehrig for serving as Confirmation Class Coordinator and Don Niederfrank for
being the guest leader in November.

To Meg Tackes for sending birthday and celebration cards in November.

To Jennifer Dimmer, Ryan and Jodi Cowen, and all those who helped make Christmas
Swags to be sold at our Christmas Tree Sale.

To Jennifer Dimmer and Tyfani Ulicki for coordinating our Breakfast with Santa fundraiser,
and to all of the volunteers for their assistance.

To Kay Rego for creating a festive balloon backdrop for photos with Santa.

To our Christmas Tree Sale Team: Joe Rychtik, Scott Symes, Don and Connie Cross, Louise
Mollinger and David Franks, and Tom Roehrig, for getting the sale up and running.

To Bill Bond and Joe Mueller for troubleshooting our boilers.

Some of our Christmas h'e[_p‘efs!
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